
Will the government confirm it is not
planning new barriers at the ports to
delay components coming in?

The Business Secretary should reassure Toyota and others there are no plans
for new delays at our ports once we have left the EU. The UK should want to
continue to offer every help to get imported parts in to meet production
schedules.
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